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Aloha e commisioners,
 
This is the rarest of moments. Go for
everything you think reasonable. I support
wholeheartedly your listed five points.
 
I say this as a former journalist, having
written extensively about the corrosive
effect of special interest cash flowing
through the legislature like a downhill
stream.
 
Tom Coffman
 
9/1/22
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